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1121 and 1124 Hardware Update 

July 2007 

Hardware Update 
All 1121 and 1124 Wireless PIR Transmitters will now be manufactured with updated Level F hardware.   

 
Updated Hardware 

Low Battery Detection 
New Level F hardware for the 1121 and 1124 Wireless PIR transmitter corrects an issue where a low 
battery condition of a transmitter could not be detected and therefore a low battery message was not sent 
to the receiver.  A transmitter missing would still be indicated when the battery was completely depleted.  
The typical battery life is not affected. 
 

Obtaining Hardware Level F 
To update, return any older Level C, D or E 1121 or 1124 PIRs to DMP and simply indicate "Update to 
Latest Hardware Level F" on the RMA tag.  The update will be done as a Warranty Repair at no charge, 
regardless of when the 1121 or 1124 was purchased.  If you need RMA tags, contact DMP Customer 
Service at 1-800-641-4282. 

The 1121 was originally released for sale in March of 2005.  The 1124 was originally released in March of 
2006.  Both products were most recently built with Level E Hardware until April of 2007. 
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